
MINUTES
Town of Sumner- Canton Park Committee 

Monday, April 4,      5:45 pm 
Canton Park 12 ¾ Ave, (St. Marie) Town of Sumner, Wisconsin 

Present: Joy Bartsch, Bobbi Demers, Judy Herrman, Stacey Tubbs, Scott Tubbs, Don Katterhagen

Exploration of the areas to be developed in the Park. Approximately one-half of the present basketball 
court will be removed on the north end. Basketball standards will be places on the east and west of the 
remaining area.

The north area will be developed for the new playground structure and additional smaller items. The 
possibility of a border of blacktop could remain on the north end. The border would make mowing 
more convenient and a stable area to set benches. Consideration of ground cover in the play area was 
discussed. Don Katterhagen had found distributors and pricing for rubber mulch. Sand was also 
considered. 

Don also had measurements and location of where the flag pole, sign, and planter could be placed 
along Cty M. Size and style were discussed.

The Business meeting started at 6:30. We have $26,074.65. The playground structure and delivery will 
be $15,222. Everything has arrived. Bobbi Demers will be paid for supplies.

There is space for an additional six banners. $350 was received from Capri Salon for a banner. Stone 
Oven Pizza and A&W will also have banners.

Considering the weather, Scott Tubbs said the outfield fence will be removed and replaced in May. 
Work on the playground will also start then.

The basketball posts need to be sandblasted and powder coated as part of maintenance. The suggestion 
will be made to the Town Board. The backboards, nets, and rims need to be checked.

We discussed some possible fund-raisers, the size of the Welcome sign, flag pole, and planter.

Next meeting date to be determined.

Meeting adjourned at 6:50.


